
 

 

 
Friday, September 26th, 2025 

  
If you missed Connexions Class this morning and did not pick up 
your ID card, please come to the office to pick yours up at lunch 
or afterschool.  
 
Attention all Students please get in the habit of regularly checking 
the PLT sign up for new sessions each week. You can easily 
access the sign-up system by scanning the QR codes posted 
around the school, or by clicking on the PLT Sign Up quick link 
which is now posted on the McMath school website’s main page. 
When checking your upcoming sessions, please also pay attention 
to the date of each session so that you attend the correct session 
on the correct date. 

A Reminder that on Monday, Sept 30th McMath will be 
marking National Day for Truth and Reconciliation Day. 
We encourage everyone to wear Orange on Monday 
and to think about what they can do for personal 

actions and reconciliation.  
 
Staff and Students, Friday October 3rd is our annual Terry Fox 

Run. Please bring a “Toonie for Terry” and donate to 
Cancer research during you’re A Block class or you 
can donate using School CashOnline. Remember to 
be Determined like Terry. “I set daily goals for 

myself, and it’s really important that I achieve them. I need to 
have a daily sense of accomplishment. I know if I fall short of 
those goals that I will never finish.” We know that life can get 
busy, particularly for today’s student. However, becoming a leader at 
your school and supporting the Terry Fox cause will not only be 
rewarding but will help you learn the life skills needed as you 
navigate forward.  
 



 

 

All Girls Field Hockey Members, there will be a mandatory meeting 
at lunch today in Mr. J Lui’s room (23153).  You must attend the 
meeting in order to play in next week’s game. 
 
 
Today’s after school open gym for Senior Boys Basketball is 
cancelled.  There will be no basketball open gym after school 
today. 
 
Hey Grade 8s! Apply to become a Student Council Executive 
Member! Applications are in the office, they are due TODAY in 
room 12147, Ms. Li-Hindson’s classroom. So, what are you waiting 
for?  
Apply now! 
 

McMath Clothing is now available to purchase. 
Find the link to order on the school website or 
using the QR code posted on the rolling board 
outside the office or around the school. The 
deadline to purchase is October 14th @ 5pm.  
Order yours today! 

 
Hi wildcats! It's that time of the year again! Dance Team Tryouts 
are happening on Oct 7th! We would love to have you guys 
audition. Our new UPDATED learning dates for the choreo are on 
October 2nd and 3rd. If you are looking to sign up, make sure to 
check out our google form on our instagram "mcmathdanceteam". If 
you're looking to join the dance community or just want to try out 
some new choreo, make sure to audition for this 2026 season! 
Thank you wildcats, see you there! 
 
Today is the last day of our First Spirit Week of this school year 

and it’s Jersey Day.  
Thanks to everyone who got into the spirit, 
remember to head down to the photo room, 13185, 



 

 

at lunch to get a photo of your Spirit Wear for the yearbook! 
 
 

 
 

Bonne journée McMath! 


